Dear Tiger Travelers,

Everyone receiving this message has something in common:  you’ve all participated or will soon be participating in a study abroad program.  We all believe in the enriching power of travel, and delight in the novel way it teaches us to view our world with new eyes.

In an effort to increase study abroad participation on Auburn’s campus, we are currently hosting AU’s first Study Abroad photography contest.  We want everyone to see some of the incredible, moving, and thought provoking shots you’ve taken along your journeys.  We plan to enlarge our favorites and use them to decorate the lofty walls of the Study Abroad office in Hargis Hall.  Others will appear on the website (www.auburn.edu/studyabroad) in the next intro flash movie.  Over $200 in cash will be awarded to the winners, so please fill out the attached application form and e-mail / mail it with your submission today!  

We intend to hold similar contests in the future so keep clicking while you travel!

Contest Details:  All photos should fit within one of the following three categories:  PEOPLE, PLACES, or DETAILS OF LIFE.  

First Prize:  $100

Runner-Up:  $50

Honorable Mentions (2):  $25

Submission format:  digital or hard copies (with negatives when possible)

Final Submission Date:  June 15  

Submission Directions:  Email / mail this application with each submission.
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